USE OF STUDENT PHOTOGRAPHS AND MATERIAL

August 2023
Dear Parents and Students:

In an effort to keep the school community informed and to celebrate the many events and activities that take place at the Lake Placid
Middle School and High School, we naturally use lots of photographs, quotes, movies and videos of students. Frequently, the student’s
name will appear with their photograph or work. Student images and words may be edited, or reused for non-profit purposes in print,
on the internet, and all other forms of media. These frequently appear in our school publications, on the school website, and sometimes
in the local newspapers.

Please note — if you object to having your child appear in any school photographs or other media representation that we use in our
publications, please let us know by filling out the bottom portion of this letter and returning it to school. We will make every effort to
keep your child’s photograph or written work out of any school publications. The Lake Placid Central School District, its agents and
employees, are released from all claims, demands, and liabilities whatsoever in connection with the above.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Tear off here and return to school

Student Name School

PLEASE DO NOT RELEASE FOR PUBLICATION ANY PHOTOGRAPHS OR VIDEOS OF THE STUDENT NAMED ABOVE IN ANY SCHOOL OR
MEDIA PUBLICATION.

PLEASE DO NOT PUBLISH ANY WRITING BY THE STUDENT NAMED ABOVE IN ANY SCHOOL OR MEDIA PUBLICATION.

Parent/Guardian (Print) Date:

Parent/Guardian (Signature) (if student is under 18)
Address of Parent/Guardian
OR
Student (Print) Date:
Student (Signature) (if over 18)
Address of Student: -
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